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In recent years, the number of data breaches has been increasing at an alarming rate, posing a

significant threat to businesses of all sizes. On average, a total of 80-90 million cybersecurity

incidents is reported annually. In 2015 alone, we saw a 35% increase in cyberattacks from the prior

year, and that number is continuing to climb.

In the article, "How Employers Can Safeguard The Workplace Against Data Breaches," featured in

Crain's Cleveland Business, Attorney Sarah Moore speaks about the looming threats of cyberattacks

and how to crack down on cybersecurity in the workplace.

To read the full article, please visit Crain's Cleveland Business.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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